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AGENDA 

 

 

 

To:  Boscawen Planning Board 

From:  Kellee Jo Easler, Land Use Assistant Coordinator 

Date:    January 13, 2015 

 

 Open by Chair 

 Roll call by Secretary 

 Review and Acceptance of draft minutes 

 

New Business 

 700 pm Conceptual Review for Farming 

 800 pm Public Hearing Zoning Ordinance Changes for Town Mtg 

 

 

Old Business 

 White Plant, LLC update 

 California Fields discussion for February 

Next Meeting will be February 10, 2015 @ 7pm 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Kellee at keasler@townofboscawen.org. 

 

 

 

 

Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 

Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 
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